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Oregon's vote by mail system has been an exemplary success. It has made voting so 

much more accessible to all, without any evidence of systemic voter fraud. This bill, 

in effect, dismantles a working system, and disenfranchises the poor, elderly, and 

minorities. Do not pass this bill - do not break a working system - do not 

disenfranchise Oregon voters! 


